
Lockport  Pre-Kindergarten Newsletter 
 
Week #30 3/4 to 3/8/2024 
 
Dr. Seuss 

INTRODUCING: Fable # 9 The Birds, The Beasts and the Bat 

LANGUAGE AND 
READING: 
 

CONCEPT: 
 
We have so many new 
jobs to add to the 
concept shelves for Dr. 
Seuss week.  We have 
a Cat in the Hat 
sensory fishbowl game 
to learn.  We will label 
body parts to the Cat 
in the Hat and a Dr. 
Seuss puzzle to 
complete. 
 
During science, we 
will have fun doing a 
fizzy color experiment. 

CRAFT AND 
WRITING: 
 
 
We will create many 
Dr. Seuss projects.  
Our craft projects will 
relate to the book that 
we read in language.  
Some of these projects 
include creating our 
own socks from the 
book Fox in Socks.  
We may even create 
truffula trees from the 
book The Lorax. 

PARENT NOTES: 
 
 
We are celebrating 
Brooklynne’s 
birthday on March 4.  
Happy birthday!! 
 
 
Please let us know if 
your child is 
attending Spring 
Break. 
 
 
We are offering 
Soccer Shots here at 
Bobbie Noonan’s.  If 
you want your child 
to enroll, please sign 
up by scanning the 
Soccer Shot bar code 
by the sign in sheets 
in the foyer.  The 
session runs from 
3/21—5/23. 

Feel free to contact us at: 
 
Lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 
 
815-838-2855 
 
 
“Like” us on Facebook  
 
“Follow us on Instagram 

Happy Reading!     
 

Mrs. Yasmin and Miss Riley 


